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Cascade Welcome Center is now open! 

The Adirondack Mountain Clubôs Cascade 

Welcome Center is now open to the pub-

lic. Visitors are encouraged to stop by for 

information about trail condi-

tions, trip planning, local 

events, and more. The Cen-

ter is also providing free 

public restrooms and basic 

outdoor gear essentials, 

such as headlamps, maps, 

and bear canisters.  

Located along Route 73 

between Lake Placid and 

Keene, Cascade Welcome 

Center is based out of a fa-

miliar site: the former own-

ers, the Jubin family, ran the property as 

Cascade Ski Center for 40 years. ADK final-

ized the purchase of the property and busi-

ness this spring. In addition to maintain-

ing winter ski and snowshoeing opera-

tions, ADK is working to expand 

Cascade Welcome Centerôs offer-

ings to eventually include out-

door skills workshops, youth pro-

grams, community events, and 

more. Specifics about services 

will be shared once ADK finalizes 

a business plan for the Center.  

Cascade Welcome Center is open 

Thursdays through Mondays, 

8am to 4pm, throughout the 

summer. For current information 

about the property, visit ADK.org 

or call 518-837-5047.  
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We need your ADK adventure stories!  

ADK Voices is a new project aimed at cap-

turing brief oral histories from ADK chap-

ter members about their experiences with 

the Adirondack Mountain Club. We're 

looking for stories about ADK history, 

events, chapter projects, ADK staff/

volunteers, outings, nature, and conserva-

tion. ADK-NFC is one of four ADK chap-

ters currently working to collect stories in 

preparation for the launch of the ADK 

Voices website in August 2022. The Keene 

Valley Public Libraryôs story project, My 

Adirondack Story, is similar to what the 

finished ADK Voices is expected to look 

like. Click on the link here to explore 

more: Adirondack Community 

Interested in sharing your stories? Con-

tact Christina Cerruti at adkvoic-

es1@gmail.com for more information!  

https://www.myadirondackstory.org/
mailto:adkvoices1@gmail.com
mailto:adkvoices1@gmail.com
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Rick Steinberg received the Conservation-

ist of the Year award at our annual chap-

ter picnic on June 12th.  Rick has been a 

member of the Sierra Club Niagara Group 

for 14 years.  He has worked extensively 

with the Buffalo Public Schools to imple-

ment solar arrays on the rooftops of 19 

schools, and to convert school buses to 

electric power.  He has also worked with 

the NFTA to promote and obtain funding 

for electric buses. 

Please click here to read Rickôs comments 

upon accepting the award.  

 

Rick Steinberg named Conservationist of the Year 

Programming: From the Co-Chairs 

We want to thank chapter members for 

enthusiastically voting us to a two-year 

term as co-chairs of the Programs Com-

mittee. As volunteers for the Education 

Committee and unofficial co-chairs for 

Programs this past year, we have enjoyed 

the process of seeking out and securing 

interesting topics these past months. 

Please contact us with your suggestions of 

topics of interest or programming ideas 

you want to see at future monthly meet-

ings.  

  

Many thanks to the following members 

of the picnic committee who made our 

June 12, 2022, picnic so memorable:  

Larry Moses for leading his hearty 

paced, 4.5 miles hike, his research of the 

local music scene and picnic set up 

help.  

Tom Giambrone for contacting and 

scheduling Buffaloôs popular musical 

duo, Gino McManus and Frank Grizanti 

whose performance was a special treat.  

Alan Baczkiewicz for his birding exper-

tise, Mike Radomski with his tree iden-

tification information and leaders Doug 

and Lynn Kenney for educating a large 

group on their annual nature walk that in-

cluded a fun rain soak!   

Jennifer Hillman and Bill McKeever for 

their meaningful discussion of their rela-

tionship with Bruce Kershner and his fami-

ly, and the making of their book, Secret 

Places of Western New York: 25 Scenic 

Hikes.  

Special hats off to Carol and David Schuster 

for food planning and purchasing, room set 

up, clean up, and grilling. Dependable Da-

vid and Janet Kowalski who again helped 

with grilling and food preparation.  And 

finally, thanks to all the members who 

came and brought foods, smiles, and fel-

lowship.  

And as a reminder, our September 13, 

2022, meeting will be our annual members 

slide show and ice cream social. Please take 

pictures of your summer activities to share 

with members! Picture submission details 

to pictures organizer, Doug Gaffney, to fol-

low in the August newsletter. Check weekly 

newsletters and our growing Facebook page 

for outings. Have a great summer!  

  

Susan Kolasz  

Pamela Sander  

Coming this fall: 

Wilderness first aid 

training with Russ 

Crispell and Earth 

Spirit! (Chapter will 

provide financial 

assistance) 

http://adk-nfc.org/?page_id=539


Caption describing 

picture or graphic. 
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Photos by Pam Sander & Sue Kolasz 

Music from Gino McManus and 

Frank Grizanti 

The Chapter Picnic was a huge success!   

Check out some photos: 

Nature Hike 

Hike with Larry Moses 


